
January 17, 1980 

Kermit Geary 
R.D. 4, Box 321 
Walnut Port, PA 18088 

Mr. Geary: 

This is to confirm your reception of WNVR on the evening of December 3, 1979. 

We have presently been moving into new studios and preparation for such, took 

up most of December, and added to the Christmas rush, it made for a hectic 

time. Anyway, WNVR operates through a Gates BC5H 5kw transmitter at 5kw 

days, and 5OOw at night. Our antenna system is a three tower array. Our 

day pattern goes in a north-westerly direction as the coverage map 

enclosed illustrates. Our night pattern goes south at a power of 500 watts 

which is when you received our signal. 

Along with a coverage map, I've enclosed a copy of the program log and some 

information on the station. 

Sincerely, 

Dye. Masucci 
Assistant Chief Engineer 

DM:djm 
Enclosures 

Naugatuck Valley Radio, Inc. 
A Division of Primo Communications 
Mallane Lane 
Naugatuck, Connecticut 06770 
Tel. (203)729-2291 


